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Every citizen of Oregon will be doing their part to keep our communities safe and healthy during this crazy and
frightening time, and so must the leadership of Oregon.

It is imperative that the governor orders suspension of all rent and mortgage payments immediately for the month of
April. It would be prudent, as well as an act of true mercy, to include payments through the month of June, as the
probable extensions of quarantine time are putting every constituent and their families in danger of homelessness
and displacement.

Please do what’s right by your constituents by offering this most necessary financial relief immediately, as well as
through the time pandemic will take to reach the end of its curve, noted by experts as a minimum of 12 full weeks
from the first confirmed case in any given area.

Thank you,

Lorraine Smith
Aloha, OR


